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principal, meets weekly with faculty

shares an art link with her students, who all received black and white copies of Brother Mickey McGrath’s latest drawing of Our



pandemic that has closed all schools in Pennsylvania. The sisters at Little Flower House stepped in to finish the











retreat for five of the 22 participating

to be Jesus for one another. By doing this
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APRIL 16 
S. Marie Bernadette Kelleher

APRIL 23 
Sister Georgette Dublino

APRIL 25 
Sister Pat Marie Buranosky

APRIL 29 
Sister Karen Buco 

Sister Gracy Kundukulam

MAY 8 
Sister Grace Chermack 
Sister Jean Makovsky
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